
Farewell to Greg: 

Greg Fry’s last service at GWUC will be on Sunday June 

30th – this service will be a combined service at 10.00am, 

during which formal recognition of Greg’s conclusion of 

ministry here will take place. 
 

Following the service there will be an informal time [in the church]  when we 

have opportunity to celebrate Greg’s time with us and to honour his work 

here. 
  
This will be followed by a light luncheon in the hall, 

where you will have time to say your personal thanks.  
 

Sandwiches will be provided, but we ask that those 

attending bring a plate of sweets [slices, cake, fruit] to 

share. 
 

It is appropriate that we acknowledge Greg’s time with us 

with a gift, and we ask that if you wish to contribute 

towards this gift, please see Faye Wagon, Alanee 

Hearnshaw or leave your contribution at the church 

office. 
 

 

iiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiiii 

 

ANNUAL FETEANNUAL FETEANNUAL FETEANNUAL FETE    
 

PLANNING FOR THE 2013 FETE IS UNDERWAY! 
 

The date: SATURDAY OCTOBER 12  
Yes, the date is correct.  It is being held a week earlier than usual 

because a very important member of the Fete Committee is going 

overseas – so we thought we had better not let her miss out on all 

the fun!!!!! 
 

IDEAS NEEDED:  Due to a few changes there is space for some 

new stalls.We would love some suggestions and ideas for these stalls.  

Please give this some thought and talk to Yan Emms, Cliff Baker or 

Murray Lowe. 

Yan Emms 0419 365 913  Murray Lowe  9885 8514  

Cliff Baker 9802 8990 

    “Craft, Collections, Coffee and Cak“Craft, Collections, Coffee and Cak“Craft, Collections, Coffee and Cak“Craft, Collections, Coffee and Cake”e”e”e”    
Yes, this event is fast approaching, and will be held on June 15

th
 & June 16

th
 [the 

weekend of our Church Anniversary].  Faye and Margaret have decided that this will 

be the last time they organise this event, and would love this year’s display to be just 

as wonderful as the last two events. 
 

 

YOU are what makes this event successful – by being willing to allow us to exhibit 

your craft, hobby, or collection. SO DON’T MISS OUT ON THE OPPORTUNITY TO 

SHARE YOUR HOBBY WITH OTHERS.  ADD YOUR NAME TO THE LIST ON THE OFFICE 

COUNTER OR TALK TO MARGARET OR FAYE and we will be delighted to include 

your items in the exhibition. 
  

NEW TO OUR CHURCH FAMILY and not sure what this 

event is? Have a talk with Margaret [9560 8710] or Faye 

[9560 7598] and find out how you can be involved.  We would 

love you to be part of it. 
 

EVERYONE IS INVITED TO BE INVOLVED – ANY AGE 

CHILDREN’S ART/CRAFT/COLLECTIONS 

ESPECIALLY WELCOMED. 

 
TRADING TABLE There will be a trading table at the exhibition and 

your contributions of good quality craft items to sell are welcomed. 
 

DRESSMAKER’S MODELS – Do you have one that we could borrow? 
 

WEDDING DRESSES, Bridesmaid dresses, Deb 

frocks, Christening Gowns.  Do you have one for display?  Also 

wedding memorabilia welcomed. 
   

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

HELP WANTED 

Floor Walkers, Cake/slice makers 

Overnight security 

 

Entry to display : $10 includes coffee & cake, and ticket in door 

prize.     All proceeds to church funds. 


